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Fayette County Sheriff’s investigator’s made an arrest on August 16 in connection with 
a residential burglary on Gladys Lane in south Fayette County which occurred on 
August 14, 2010. Investigators have arrested four juveniles all from Fayetteville and 
charged them with Burglary.  
 
This case involved the juveniles unlawfully entering into the south Fayette County 
residence and stealing property that belonged to the victim. Investigators were able to 
recover the stolen property and return it to the victim.  

  


